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Happy New Year!

Last year was a big one for the Greater Lansing Regional Committee for Stormwater Management.   
We applied for the next round of MS4 permits, hired new staff , and reworked our website, but 2018 is 
shaping up to be even busier yet!  Here are just some of the things we will be focusing on:  

• Administering the 2018 Regional Water Quality Survey to help guide our public outreach campaign
• Permit issuance for GLRC members in fall/winter
• Convening the TMDL Committee in preparation for E. coli TMDL implementation
• Participating at the Quiet Water Symposium, MSU Science Festival, and other regional events
• Holding a Public Education workshop for Communications and Social Media staff 
• Illicit Discharge and Post-Construction training
• Assiting GLRC members with public outreach and education through events, websites, and social media
• Rotating the new GLRC display between all members’  lobbies 

If you are interested in getting involved with a committee or volunteering, please contact Cliff  Walls, 
GLRC Coordinator at cwalls@mitcrpc.org or 517.393.0342 x 20



Save The Dates!

Quiet Water Symposium:  March 3, 2018
The Quiet Water Society is a 501C3 corporation founded to educate the public and encourage participation in non-mo-
torized outdoor recreation; to promote public concern for the water resources of the Great Lakes region; and to support 
environmental stewardship and conservation of natural resources. The 23th Annual Quiet Water Symposium will be held 
once again on the campus of Michigan State University as part of Michigan State University’s Agriculture and Natural 
Resources Week.

More information on the symposium can be found at www.quietwatersociety.org.

MWEA Watershed Summit:  March 28, 2018
The Michigan Water Environment Association’s Annual Watershed Summit will be held March 28, 2018 at the Eagle Eye 
Banquet Hall in East Lansing, MI. Learn what your local watershed groups have been working on and how you can get 
involved.  The purpose of this summit is to: 

• Bring together as many of Michigan’s watershed groups as possible
• Provide an opportunity for speakers from other organizations to share information and updates
• Give groups a chance to interact with and learn from each other
• Facilitate discussion on current status, concerns and outlooks regarding Michigan’s water environment

More information on the summit can be found at www.mi-wea.org.

Michigan State University Science Festival:  April 6-22, 2018
The MSU Science Festival is a multi-day series of events that highlight the fi elds of science, technology, engineering, arts, 
and mathematics (a.k.a. STEAM).  The Festival features talks, demonstrations, tours, open houses, guest speakers, hands-
on activities, and more. 

More information on the summit can be found at www.sciencefestival.msu.edu



GLRC Executive Committee Meeting

February 1st, 2018
8:30am
Large Conference Room
3135 Pine Tree Road Suite 2C
Lansing, MI 48911

June 7th, 2018
9:30am
Large Conference Room
3135 Pine Tree Road Suite 2C
Lansing, MI 48911

Clinton County
Delhi Charter Township
Delta Charter Township
DeWitt Charter Township
City of DeWitt
City of East Lansing
Eaton County
City of Grand Ledge

Upcoming Meetings

GLRC Members:
Ingham County
Lansing Charter Township
Lansing School District 
City of Lansing
City of Mason
Meridian Charter Township
Michigan State University
Waverly Community Schools

Administrative Support:
Tri-County Regional Planning Commission

3135 Pine Tree Road Suite 2C
Lansing MI 48911

517-393-0342

GLRC Executive Committee Meeting

GLRC Executive Committee Meeting

GLRC Full Committee Meeting

June 7th, 2018
8:00am
Large Conference Room
3135 Pine Tree Road Suite 2C
Lansing, MI 48911

April 12th, 2018
8:30am
Large Conference Room
3135 Pine Tree Road Suite 2C
Lansing, MI 48911


